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OFFICE OF THE COURT ADMINISTRATOR 
Memorandum 

 
 
To: State of Vermont Municipalities 
 
Date: November 24, 2021 
 
Subject: September/October Payment Adjustments 
 
The September 2021 payments were calculated incorrectly. To correct this, you will see adjustments in your October 
2021 payments. We have identified and corrected the issue and do not anticipate this to occur again. We apologize 
for any inconvenience or confusion. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Charlie Otis at charlie.otis@vermont.gov. 
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